
 

Guipry, On March 01, 2019 

 

(Association des Véhicules Amphibies de France) 

Treven  35480 Guipry 

email : informations@amphib2019.fr 

To all captains and their passengers 

Dear Amphib friends, 

The AVA France Association has the honour to invite you to the AMPHIB 2019 this summer, from Saturday 

27th to Friday 02 August, in the largest crossroads of the Breton waterways, whose base camp will be located 

in the commune of SAINT PERREUX. All the staff members of the AVA France Association will be happy to 

welcome you in joy and good humour, for the third time in Brittany after the AMPHIB 2001 and 2010. 

The base camp is located close to a launching ramp, giving direct access to the Oust River. You will have at 

your disposal the necessary to spend a pleasant stay in a natural setting dedicated only to all the captains and 

their crews. You can set up free of charge with all your equipment and amphibious vehicles on a large ground, 

with a dedicated space for the parking of your transport equipment and your various trailers. 

The municipality of SAINT PERREUX will be keen to welcome you for this international event that brings 

together enthusiasts of amphibious vehicles of all kinds. You have various services, shops and gas stations 

within a radius close to the base camp, to satisfy all your needs. Pets are also welcome, under the 

responsibility of their owners. 

We will carry out all our navigations in the region around the base camp on several rivers and canals (the Oust, 

the Vilaine, the Canal de Nantes in Brest, the Aff, and the Isac). You can enjoy all kinds of landscapes during 

these walks. There will also be visits and various friendly receptions, with surprises during this concentration of 

enthusiasts of amphibious vehicles. 

Every day there will be on average two sailings, one in the morning and the other in the afternoon, separated 

by a friendly moment for lunch. There will also every day at every outlet of water in the middle of the day, a 

proposal for fast food. In order to organize this snack-friendly moment at best, you are asked to fill out a daily 

reservation on the registration form, in order to foresee the number of lunches. There is nothing obligatory, you 

of course have the choice to take your daily picnic, prepared by your care. 

In addition to the receptions organized during the courses of the sites crossed, will be offered a welcome 

cocktail at the end of the day on Saturday 27, an intermediate dinner on Tuesday evening 30 and the final 

banquet animated on Friday evening 02 August. 

For information, the first day of Saturday, July 27, 2019 will not only be dedicated to the reception of all 

amphibistes, but there will also be an exhibition and presentation of different things on the site of the base 

camp of SAINT PERREUX (56). 

The registration fee for the captain's week with his vehicle is €300 and €150 for accompanying adults. 

Registration is free for children under the age of 12. Be careful, do not delay to register because the number of 

places will be limited, but it will be given a priority to the amphibistes who participated in the previous AMPHIB. 

We thank you for connecting on the Internet to make your official registration at: www.amphib2019.fr 

Dear Amphib friends, looking forward for your participation.   Best  regards. 

The AVA France Président 

Christophe PRIER 

AVA FRANCE 


